

Nexus Education Schools Trust
Brackley Road,
Beckenham, Kent BR3 1RF
t 020 8650 2977 ext5 e office@nestschools.org
www.nestschools.org

20th March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Provision of Free School Meals during school closure

Following the closure of school on Friday 20th March 2020, there is a Government expectation that children who are eligible for a Free School Meal continue with this entitlement.

This does not include those who are in receipt of a Universal Free School Meal. Free School Meal entitlement is for those children who have had an application by their parents/carers to the London Borough of Bromley accepted.

Free School Meal pupils who continue to attend school, as they have an EHCP, an attached social worker or have parents/carer who are Key Workers, will receive a lunchtime meal as usual in school.

Free School meal pupils who are at home will receive a voucher and we are currently working with Tesco to set up this provision. An email giving further information will be sent next week.

Yours Faithfully
Paula Farrow
CEO